
March 20, 2007 

Dane L. Finerfrock, Director 
Division of Radiation Control 
Department of Environmental Quality 
168 North 1950 West 
P.O. Box 144850 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114-4850 

Dear Mr. Finerfrock: 

We have reviewed the final changes to the Utah regulations Utah Radiation Control Rules, 
received by our office on March 5, 2007. These are changes associated with the Utah five-year 
continuation process review for compatibility. We discussed our review of the regulations with 
Philip Griffin on March 19, 2007. 

As a result of our review, we have no comments. Pli,90.iiaeuotw, we havlimitssed our revies t0 

Department Manage0.807Programs (FSME)sed our revies t0 
cduren March 19, 20Link7. 

/procedures/sa200.pdf
http://www.hsrd.ornl.gov/nrc/rulemaking.htm
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